
Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

May 8, 2006

PRESENT:   Clem Lam, Peggi Kamisato, Lynn Taylor, Avi Okin, Keith Wallis, Margaret 
Willie

1. Magoon - County - Catholic Church - Kaz to follow up on - May 17 to see if it has 
been completed.

2. The surveyor said last month he would be done with the State parcels and Parker 
Ranch parcels in a month - can Kaz check up with him to see if he is done so we 
can move to the next phase?

3. Lalamilo Research Station - Greg clarified the status of this with regards to 
Waimea Trails and Greenways - we have an approval to seek and easement for 
the trail, we need to comply with certain conditions - survey and metes and 
bounds description of the trail then apply to the State for the actual conveyance 
of the easement. We do not have the right to enter onto or do work within the 
LRS at this time. 
Clem walked with Milton Yamasato last week Thursday to show him where the 
trail will be going, He was very disappointed to see the work we had done on the 
trail and does not want people using any trail in the LRS at this time. 
Ben Discoe was planning a work day Saturday May 6 at the Lalamilo Research 
Station and moved his work area to Carter Center and the County land behind 
Magoon's.

4. Saturday we had a work day where we cleared debris from the trail at Carter 
Center and County behind Magoon's. 4 people showed up but we left a nice 
looking foot path.

5, Margaret Willie came to the meeting to share some research she has done on a 
Waimea mini bypass. She said Parker Ranch is trying to forestall the bypass 
around their development until they develop all the area out to the eventual 
bypass. She has talked to the Planning Department who was going to approve 
lifting the requirement that they build the mini bypass until she investigated. 
They now are going to defer action until further discussion.
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